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The Boardman Arts Park: Sculpture Unveiling Celebration 

 The Boardman Arts Park, Where Community and Creativity Meet 

 
Join the Boardman Arts Park this Saturday for the unveiling of our highly anticipated unicorn sculpture 
all the way from Lagos, Nigeria! 
 
The Boardman Arts Park invites you to the unveiling of their new unicorn sculpture, by Nigerian artist 
Ernest Nkwocha Ognonna, this Saturday, October 2, 2021 at 2:00 PM. We will toast the reveal with 
champagne, cider, and cake. Guests are encouraged to enjoy a photo opportunity with the unicorn. 
Refreshments are free and first come, first serve. 
 
The Boardman Arts Park is proud to celebrate Delaware’s newest piece of art with the community who 
made it possible. Roxanne Amidon, Director of the Boardman Arts Park, says: “We want the full 
community to experience art in a new way - touch, feel, see and experience the new art pieces in an 
immersive experience.” 
 
The unicorn is 10 feet long, 6 feet high and 4 feet wide.  It is an interactive art sculpture commissioned 
by the Boardman Arts Park from artist Ernest Nkwocha Ogbonna and made possible through grants from 
USA Today, and Ohio Arts Council ArtNext, as well as donations from the community including Kiwanis, 
the Eagles and individual donors. This is one of several pieces going into the Imagination Space at the 
Arts Park. Visitors are welcome at the Park, sunup to sundown, and invited to enjoy the other art pieces, 
the open green space, walking path, and budding Imagination Space  
 
The Boardman Arts Park is located at 154 W William St, Delaware, OH 43015. 


